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www.npna.org                      crime@npna.org 
Reporting Area 3011 - north of Northaven
	Offense
	

	Nothing reported—Possible auto theft pending more info!    
	?

	
	

	Shopping center—Robbery Chase Bank
	1



Reporting Area 3019 – south of Northaven
	Offense
	

	Burglary of a Motor Vehicle
	1

	Burglary of a Vacant Residence
	1





Two incidents of crime in the neighborhood—NOT BAD, but could be improved upon!  The practice of LOCK-TAKE-HIDE might have helped!  I did not include the bank incident which occurred in the shopping center.  Please note the shopping center has a vehicle security officer, which I believe is 24/7. It is possible there was an auto theft on the 31st, but I need to get more details.  If it was then it will be reported in February!

Scams—I have not had any scams reported this month, but rest assured they are still out there!

Spot Crime—Some of you use Spot Crime which is OK but all reported there is really not crime.  Some is found property and some just incidents.  One recent car theft, when all the facts were uncovered, was the “theft” was by a known person with a key to the house and vehicle.


OUT OF TOWN—Request the local Dallas Police NW Beat Officers to check your residence while you are away. Remember they patrol 24/7, and it is free. Just call 3-1-1 a few days prior to leaving to request the service. You can also call the NW NPO 214-670-6206 or 214-670-6178 and make the request.

Home Security Inspections—just call the NW Police Department at 214-670-6206 to schedule your free home security inspection.          

QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, COMMENTS about crime in NPNA, call me anytime!

Ed Bright, NPNA VP- Crime Watch, 214-352-1447 or Cell 214-536-6529
Northaven Park Neighborhood Association, Inc. (NPNA)
